
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, DECEMBER 26, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I HOPE YOU HAD A NICE CHRISTMAS DAY. I KNOW THAT FOR MANY CHRISTMAS CAN BE 

A TOUGH TIME.  I HOPE OUR EXPANDED CHRISTMAS MUSIC HAS BEEN A HELP. TODAY IS 

THE FINAL DAY. TOMORROW WE WILL RETURN TO OUR NORMAL PROGRAMMING. IF YOU 

HAVE ANY SUGGESTIONS OR COMMENTS, WE’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

I SHOULD MAKE IT CLEAR THAT YOU WILL CONTINUE TO HEAR THE MUSIC OF 

CHRISTMAS ON WRVM RIGHT THROUGH JANUARY 6, EPIPHANY.  

FOR THOSE WANTING THEIR GIFT TO WRVM, OR ANY OTHER MINISTRY, TO COUNT AS A 

2021 TAX DEDUCTION, YOUR ENVELOPE MUST BE POSTMARKED BY DECEMBER 31. 

THAT’S THE LAW AS DICTATED BY THE IRS. IT DOESN’T MATTER WHEN YOUR CHECK IS 

DATED. WE HAVE TO GO BY THE POSTMARK ON THE ENVELOPE WHEN ISSUING A 

RECEIPT. THE OTHER OPTION FOR MAKING A LATE GIFT AND HAVING IT COUNT FOR 2021 

IS TO MAKE YOUR GIFT ON OUR WEB SITE; WRVM.ORG. THE SYSTEM AUTOMATICALLY 

GENERATES A RECEIPT AND AS LONG AS IT IS DATED BEFORE MIDNIGHT ON DECEMBER 

31 IT CAN COUNT AS A 2021 DEDUCTION. 

THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES ARE MADE POSSIBLE BY THE PRAYERS AND GIFTS OF ITS’ 

LISTENERS. I THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT. WE CANNOT DO IT WITHOUT 

YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


